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HIGH SCHOOL: 

 

Tim Petersen of L’Heureux Page Werner has been in contact with Morrison 

Maierle about a solution to the leaking roof caused by the louver on the new 

addition, they suggested installing a water collection system where water/snow is 

coming in through the louver and going down the duct work into the 

classrooms/hallway. 

 

KWB: 

 

Tim Petersen also submitted as built drawings for the sprinkler system installed last 

summer at KWB by Jonas Sprinklers, so we can install the new playground 

equipment without damaging the sprinkler system. 

 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL: 

 

Big Sky Elevator has suggested a MOD on the elevator, replacing the electronics 

with an up-to-date system similar to the overhaul just done to the Napi elevator. 


